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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3

4

Sunday Morning
Worship
9:30am - 10:45am
Regular Sunday
Morning Worship
Assembly - Song
Service, Prayer,
Scripture Reading,
Sermon, Observance
of the Lord's Supper,
and Collection of the
Saints

Sunday Evening
KidSing & Bible
Study
5:00pm - 6:00pm
Time of Singing for
Kids to Learn Bible
Lessons Followed by
Sunday School
Classes for All Ages
Lord's Supper
Observed in Little
Chapel

5 6

Ladies Bible Study
9:30am - 10:30am
Weekly Ladies' Bible
Class in the Annex

Caring Cooks
10:30am - 11:30am
Members prepare and
deliver meals to
elderly, sick & shut
ins.

7

Midweek Devo &
Bible Classes
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Short Devotional
Period and Bible
Study Classes For All
Ages College Class
and Meal Provided to
NEMCC Students in
the Annex.

8

Food Pantry &
Clothes Closet
9:30am - 10:30am
We come together to
distribute food boxes
and open our clothes
closet to individuals
and families in need.

9 10

11

Sunday Morning
Worship
9:30am - 10:45am
Regular Sunday
Morning Worship
Assembly - Song
Service, Prayer,
Scripture Reading,
Sermon, Observance
of the Lord's Supper,
and Collection of the
Saints

Sunday Evening
KidSing & Bible
Study
5:00pm - 6:00pm
Time of Singing for
Kids to Learn Bible
Lessons Followed by
Sunday School
Classes for All Ages
Lord's Supper
Observed in Little
Chapel

12 13

Ladies Bible Study
9:30am - 10:30am
Weekly Ladies' Bible
Class in the Annex

Caring Cooks
10:30am - 11:30am
Members prepare and
deliver meals to
elderly, sick & shut
ins.

14

Midweek Devo &
Bible Classes
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Short Devotional
Period and Bible
Study Classes For All
Ages College Class
and Meal Provided to
NEMCC Students in
the Annex.

15

Food Pantry &
Clothes Closet
9:30am - 10:30am
We come together to
distribute food boxes
and open our clothes
closet to individuals
and families in need.

16 17

18

Sunday Morning
Worship
9:30am - 10:45am
Regular Sunday
Morning Worship
Assembly - Song

19 20

Ladies Bible Study
9:30am - 10:30am
Weekly Ladies' Bible
Class in the Annex

Caring Cooks

21

Midweek Devo &
Bible Classes
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Short Devotional
Period and Bible
Study Classes For All

22 23 24
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Service, Prayer,
Scripture Reading,
Sermon, Observance
of the Lord's Supper,
and Collection of the
Saints

Sunday Evening
KidSing & Bible
Study
5:00pm - 6:00pm
Time of Singing for
Kids to Learn Bible
Lessons Followed by
Sunday School
Classes for All Ages
Lord's Supper
Observed in Little
Chapel

10:30am - 11:30am
Members prepare and
deliver meals to
elderly, sick & shut
ins.

Ages College Class
and Meal Provided to
NEMCC Students in
the Annex.

25

Sunday Morning
Worship
9:30am - 10:45am
Regular Sunday
Morning Worship
Assembly - Song
Service, Prayer,
Scripture Reading,
Sermon, Observance
of the Lord's Supper,
and Collection of the
Saints

Sunday Evening
KidSing & Bible
Study
5:00pm - 6:00pm
Time of Singing for
Kids to Learn Bible
Lessons Followed by
Sunday School
Classes for All Ages
Lord's Supper
Observed in Little
Chapel

26 27

Ladies Bible Study
9:30am - 10:30am
Weekly Ladies' Bible
Class in the Annex

Caring Cooks
10:30am - 11:30am
Members prepare and
deliver meals to
elderly, sick & shut
ins.

28

Midweek Devo &
Bible Classes
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Short Devotional
Period and Bible
Study Classes For All
Ages College Class
and Meal Provided to
NEMCC Students in
the Annex.

29 30 31

Category Key
Bible Study

Community Service Events

Worship Assemblies
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